
 
 
 

The Wash Off Policy 

 

Some Fish The Exe beats operate a 'wash-off' policy meaning that should you turn up and are 
unfortunate to find the river in flood, you at least have the knowledge that you can re-book for 
another day.  

Please note, however, the following conditions apply: 

1. Once a booking has been confirmed, no refunds are possible. 
 

2. A 'washed-off' re-booking must be used on the same beat, within the same season.  
 

3. The re-booking option applies only in the event of a flood and once a booking has 
been made, no other reason for postponement can be accepted. 
 

4. It is at the Fish The Exe’s absolute discretion as to what constitutes 'flood conditions' 
and the Booking Manager's decision is final.  

This policy has been negotiated by the Fish The Exe fishery owners and is not universally 
practised by all UK fisheries. The participating fisheries are clearly indicated in their specific 
page. Should you have any questions regarding this please call Pat Veale at Lance Nicholson 
Tackle on 01398 323 409 email to admin@fishtheexe.org. 

 
 

mailto:admin@fishtheexe.org

	    The Wash Off Policy

